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Designer Note:  Include in all projects that involve any tree removal or potential for tree removal.  
Current tree removal policy requires that trees to be removed on a project be reviewed by the 
District’s Tree Committee.  Proposed work/tree removal is then coordinated with other public 
agencies and replacement trees provided in accordance with policy.  Tree removal locations are 
then outlined in the Project Report. 
 
This general note is intended to notify the Contractor and Resident Engineer that trees removed 
beyond established limits or locations without coordination with other agencies and the property 
owners could lead to problems with final acceptance of the project. 
 
 
TREE REMOVAL 
 
The District Four Tree Committee should be contacted and prior approval obtained for any tree 
removal beyond the limits/locations included in the plans. 
 


